

BULLDOG BRIEFS

Edgar Middle School Newsletter November 27, 2023



Suzy Azevedo, Principal

Neyda Evans, Assistant Principal

Parent-Teacher Conferences

- Parent-Teacher Conferences will take place this Wednesday, November 29th from 12:45pm to 2:45pm and November 30th from 12:45pm-2:45pm and 6:00pm-8:00pm.
- Please be reminded lunch is not served on early dismissal days.
- The links to teachers' Zoom/ Google Meets can be found <u>here</u>.
- The nurse, counselors, and case Managers will be available via email.
- When signing on to the Zoom/Google Meets session please use your child's name, so the teacher is aware of whose parent they are speaking to.
- Please ask your child who their Physical Education teacher is. The PE teacher's Zoom link
 will be found in their Google Classroom. If your child will not be with you during
 conferences, please be sure to get their Google login information to gain access to the PE
 teacher's Google Classroom.
- It is a good idea to sign on a minute before your appointment time and wait in the waiting room until the teacher admits you.



2024 METUCHEN FLOOR HOCKEY

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR THE 2024 SEASON

To register, please scan the code below or visit the Metuchen Floor Hockey League Facebook Page.

Registration will remain open until December 2nd and is for kids in 2nd thru 9th grade.

Games will be played outside at Myrtle/Charles Park. Price for the season is TBD.



Questions: metuchenfloorhockey@gmail.com